
Dear Colleagues, 
 
It is requested that for 2012-13, odd semester feedbacks of students for Teaching-learning 
processes, curriculum and Seminar/conferences held be completed at the earliest (not later than 
January 10, 2013) and communicated to IQAC. 
 
It is also requested that Curriculum revision exercises for your Board of Studies all courses if not 
already done be undertaken latest by January 31, 2013 end. Curriculum development/revision is 
expected to involve Faculty, stack holders (students, alumni, industry) and Eminent experts. Also 
please take into account for the revision the previous year curriculum feedback of the 
stakeholders.  
 
Warm regards and New Year wishes for happy and prosperous 2013, 
 

Raj Kamal 

 

Copy to P.A. V.C. 


